SOUTH GILLIAM COUNTY RURAL FIRE PROTECTION DISTRICT
NOTICE OF BUDGET COMMITTEE MEETING

A public meeting of the Budget Committee of the South Gilliam County Rural Fire Protection District, Gilliam County, State of Oregon, to discuss the budget for the fiscal year July 1, 2025 to June 30, 2026, will be held at the South Gilliam County Emergency Services Building, 220 N. Main St. Condon, OR. The meeting will take place on May 8, 2025, at 6:00 p.m. The purpose of this meeting is to receive the budget message, comments from the public and for the Budget Committee to deliberate on the proposed budget. Any person may appear at the meeting and discuss the proposed programs with the Budget Committee. A copy of the budget document may be inspected or obtained on May 8, 2025 at the South Gilliam County Emergency Services Building, between the hours of 6:00 p.m. and 8:00 p.m.  After May 8, 2025, the budget document may be inspected or obtained by appointment by contacting Shannon Coppock at sgcrfpd@ortelco.net. This notice will also be posted on the South Gilliam County RFPD website at https://www.gilliamcountyfireservices.org/south-gilliam-co-rfpd-meetings. A Zoom link for the meeting will be available at the same website.







